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TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Dr. Scott Muri, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF 
BUILDING LOCATION OF THE PROPOSED NEW HIGH SCHOOL 

DATE: March 22, 2022

The Board of Trustees will consider the approval of a building location for the proposed new 
high school. 

********************

Administrative Recommendation:

Approval of Building Location of the Proposed New High School as presented.


